
 

 

Marshall University Research Corporation will be going live today, April 8, 2021, with the 
WV Senior Needs Survey.  This survey is an important step of an evaluation of the 
funding formula for senior services within the State of West Virginia. Results will be used 
to allocate resources and to identify emerging senior needs.  

We are seeking your input as a means of gathering information from a diverse 
group who interact with seniors in a variety of settings (administration, nutrition, 
direct care, transport, medical care, etc.).  

The link below will take you to the 2021 WV Senior Needs Survey, a project of the West 
Virginia Bureau of Senior Services.  

Thank you in advance for participating.  

If you have questions about the survey, you may contact Christine Risch at the Marshall 
University Center for Business & Economic Research at christine.risch@marshall.edu  or 
304-696-5754. 

 https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/WV_Senior_Needs_Survey  

  

Robert E. Roswall, Commissioner 
WV Bureau of Senior Services 
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